
Dear Planning Commissioners and City Council members 
 
This notice is to voice my support for the proposed Sand Canyon Resort for the City of 
Santa Clarita... As the 3rd largest city in Los Angeles County, Santa Clarita is in dire 
need of recreation and entertainment venues looking into the future.  With all the 
residential development occurring at this time, it is imperative for our valley to keep 
pace in an effort to avoid becoming merely a bedroom community serving the City of 
Los Angeles as we look into the future.  
 
Mr. Steve Kim has demonstrated his ability to adapt to new challenges, and is willing to 
put his time, effort, and assets into this project.  The new jobs, tax revenues, and 
recreational diversification for the area are badly needed, and leisure activity utilizing 
our valley's natural beauty, enviable weather, and existing community infrastructure is 
all the more reason to see this project through to reality. I have offered up my personal 
assistance to Mr. Kim to help bring this idea to fruition. This represents an opportunity 
with too much potential to pass up as the area continues its pattern of growth, 
opportunity, and diversity...  Count me in as one of those supporting this proposal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stuart Miller 
30year Santa Clarita Valley resident...   
 


